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LUCY STOJAK
International Space University

Dear Stojak,

Thank you for your emails. I am very pleased to know that Pin is doing very well . I had no
doubts that she will be most useful in the implementation of ISU 99.

so hope that the trip and participation of Ajarn Manu contributed to ISU 98 and the
preparations for ISU 99. I received an email from Ken that the posters are okay except for
the inclusion of the homepage which I hope we can do for the additional required posters

Regarding the meeting with Dr. Doetsch, the UNESCO meeting will finish on the 9th which
1s a Friday. We can visit Strassbourg on the 10th early morning and return in the afternoon
so that we can catch the Sunday flight (morning) to Bangkok. There is an AF7760 flight
leaving Paris at 8:00 arriving in Strassbourg at 9;00. We can take on the same day the AF
7771 flight leaving Strassbourg at 1610. That should give us enough time to discuss details.
Is Dr. Doetsch not passing via Bangkok on his way to Melbourne ? Please let me know if
this is okay so that we can make the necessary bookings soon.

Please send your other comments on the contract as discussed with Ajarn Manu so that it
can be finalized on time, i.e. signed by Dr. Wichit before your deadline.

Bl the best and regards to all.

Sincerely,
Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly
Director, CIA
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Dear Ruben,
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I met with ISU President Karl Doetsch on Friday. He will be returning to

Strasbourg from the IAF conference in Melbourne on October 5th.

He would very much like to meet with Dr. Wichit after the UNESCO World
“onference on Higher Education, scheduled from 5-9 October.

Kindly inform me when would be most appropriate for Dr. Wichit to meet with

Dr. Doetsch in Starsbourg.

Many thanks for your help.

Best regards,

Lucy Stojak

Director

Summer Session Program
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